A Note from Susan and Sarah

As we are leading up to Christmas the children have been learning songs for our Christmas concert and are taking part in Christmas creative activities. We would appreciate any kitchen roll tubes you have at home.



Reception Newsletter



RWI

Children are now working well in their groups and are re visiting the first 31 sounds. Please continue to practice these alongside their home reading book.

Maths

All children are following an Early Maths programme which has a strong focus around number and counting. We are focusing on number formation, counting sets and number recognition.

Important Reminders:

Children are coming to school with juice in bottles and we are having children muddle bottles and drink from each others bottles Can we please ask that no water bottles are brought in to school. A jug of water and cups are always available to children along with their milk and fruit in our snack area.

Homework will be given out on a Wednesday to be returned for the following Wednesday. This will usually be maths related as home readers will also be going home during the week.

Winter weather:

As the weather gets colder and wetter children need to have warm clothing as we still go into our outdoor environment. Wellies can be put under your child's coat peg along with spare clothes.

Can all cardigans, jumpers etc have children's names in. We have had a few go missing and it is easier to sort them out with names in.